
February 11, 2020 
 
 
Dear Chairman Huebert, 
 
I am in full support of HB 2601, limiting the mandate of vaccines. 
 
There has never been a true safety test on the use of vaccines. With the use of 
vaccines we place ourselves and our children at risk to vaccine injury and even death 
(as listed on the vaccine inserts). Where there is a risk there must be a choice. The 
government should never have the power to tell its citizens what they must do to their 
own bodies or to the bodies of their children. When the government mandates things for 
children they are taking away the rights of parents. We the parents are the ones who 
are to look after our children not the government.  
 
There is things in vaccines that should never be injected into our bodies. Such as the 
DNA fragments of other humans and animals. Where are the true medical studies that 
show this is safe for us? There are none. What about all the other ingredients in 
vaccines as they are multiplied with every injection. And how many more vaccines will 
be required? The list of vaccines in the making is long.   
 
Why are vaccine manufactures not held liable for vaccines injuries if vaccines are 
"safe"?  
 
We MUST protect our families and not the vaccines manufactures. 
 
Thank you, 
Elizabeth L Alvarez 
Wellsville, KS 
 


